The Annual Meeting for Lisburn W.I. in April 1968 was held at the home of Mrs.

W.R. Lowry with 20 members present.

The slate of Officers was lacking a President and 1st Vice President.

The Convenors were:

Agriculture and Canadian Industries: Mrs. W.R. Lowry

Citizenship and Education: Mrs. George Stewart

Resolutions: Mrs. Harvey Harrison Historical Research: Mrs. Allan Farrell

P.R.O.: Mrs. Harvey Harrison

Tweedsmuir Curator: Mrs. William Farrell

Cultural Activities: Elletta Aitken

By the May 1968 meeting a new slate of Officers was read by Mrs. Howard Harrison and installed Mrs. Walter Farrell.

A special Thank you was voiced to Mrs. Ray Walden and Mrs. Howard Harrison for filling the offices of President and 1<sup>st</sup> Vice President. Twenty ladies paid their membership.

In 1969, Mrs. Ruth Farrell took over as President but there was 1<sup>st</sup> or 2<sup>nd</sup> Vice President. Mrs. Howard Harrison installed the Officers and 18 members paid their dues.

In 1970, Mrs. Keith Carter was now1st Vice President.

In 1970 Officers were as follows: President: Mrs. Allan Farrell

1st Vice President: Mrs. Keith Carter

Secretary-Treasurer: Mrs. Stewart Farrell

Convenors:

Agriculture and Canadian Industries: Mrs. W.R. Lowry

Resolutions: Mrs. Walter Farrell

Historical Research and Current Events: Mrs. William Farrell

Home Economics and Health: Mrs. Bert Elliott

P.R.O.: Mrs. Ray Walden

Cultural Activities: Mrs. Stuart Aitken

Mrs. Ray Walden, a former President conducted the installation of Officers for 1971-1972. Mrs. Allan Farrell thanked members for all their help and co-operation during the past two years.

April 1971-1972 the following Officers were installed:

Past President: Mrs. Allan Farrell President: Mrs. Keith Carter

1st Vice President: Mrs. George Stewart